
 Year 1 

This week in Year 1 was very exciting for Muna Mao in 
1Redwood as she was the lucky winner of the iPad mini! Thank 
you to everyone who completed their Pupil Premium forms. 
  
The rest of Year 1 have been continuing to look at the story of 
Farmer Duck and this week we sequenced the story and 
thought about question words. We also took on the role of the 
duck and wrote postcards pretending to be him. We used the 
masks we created to help us to get in role! 
We have been learning/practising rhymes and songs which are 
all about animals and we enjoyed practising as a group and 
performing to the class. 
We are looking forward to creating paper mâché farm animals 
and this week we designed the animal we want to create 
before labelling it. 


